Iicensing

From: VNA President <vnapresident@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 8:09 AM

To: licensing

Cc: Evers, Tag; Don Barber

Subject: VNA Support for ALRC 5/15/24 Agenda Item #49
Categories: Jim

Some people who received this message don't often get email from vnapresident@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.
Dear ALRC (copy Alder Evers D13 and Owner, Don Woods):

The Vilas Neighborhood Association (VNA) supports granting the alcohol license for Stadium Take Out (5/15/24 Agenda
Item #49; Legistar #89197). The VNA Council passed the following resolution with a vote of 4 in favor, none opposed,
and 1 abstention:

The Vilas Neighborhood Association (VNA) supports the ALRC approving the liquor license for Stadium Take-Out
as applied (5/15/24 Agenda ltem #49; Legistar #83197). The owner, Don Woods, and the registered agent, Desere
Woods, held a public meeting on April 19 and no concerns were raised. This is an established business with a good
track record and a responsible owner who also runs another neighborhood business.

In the April 19 meeting, the owner also expressed the potential to open more days per week and possibly earlier on
football Saturdays in the future. While these are not in the written application, no concerns were raised by attendees
about these changes, should they be requested verbally at the ALRC meeting or in future license updates.

Regards,
-Doug Carlson, VNA President



